
 

WEEKLY PARISH BULLETIN  
Visit us online at www.twosaints.us 

St. Josephõs Catholic Church   
Fifth & W.  Waldrip,  Elma,  Washington 

St. Johnõs Catholic Church  
414 E. Broadway St., Montesano, Washington 

Mass   Sunday         9:45 a.m. 

Faith Formation Sunday - 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Communion  
Service  

Monday 12:00  p.m. 

Mass Wednesday 6:00 p.m. 

Adoration 
Confession 
Mass 

Friday 
Friday 
Friday 

5:00-5:45 p.m. 
5:00-5:45 p.m. 
6:00 p.m. 

All Parish  
Adoration 

1st Saturday of 
the month 

3 p.m. to  
9 p.m. 

Mass   Sunday 8:00 a.m. 

Mass   Tuesday 6:00 p.m. 

Mass   Thursday 6:00 p.m. 

Adoration Saturday 4:00-4:45 p.m. 

Confession Saturday 4:00-4:45 p.m. 

Mass Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Parish Priest:  
Phone: 

Emergency # 
E-Mail: 

  Father Charles Banduku 
  360-482-3190 (office) 
  360-451-7040  
  FrCharles.twosaints@gmail.com  

      Deacon:  
Phone: 
E-Mail: 

  Chaplain Tom Hawkins 
  360-870-2983 
  chapz802@comcast.net 

Parish Office:  
                Mail: 
             E-Mail: 

  501 W. Main, Elma, Washington 
  PO Box 3027, Elma, WA  98541 
  Office.twosaints@gmail.com 

Office Hours:   Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  
                         9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
                         (Closed 12-1 p.m.) 

Weekday Mass on a National Holiday will be celebrated  
at 9:00 a.m.  Mass on Holy Days of Obligation are  
celebrated at 6:00 pm, on the regular Mass schedule  

set out above. 

The Gift that Pleased Jesus 

Download the Online Giving app 

on your mobile device to make it 

easy to support your parish: 

https://www.osvonline 

giving.com/2942 

   

 

  The Knights of Columbus  

  meet on the 4th Tuesday 

  of every month.  



 

Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time - November 11, 2018 

Special Intention Mass  
The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass will be offered for your 
special intention. Contact the parish office to schedule a 

weekday Mass intention. 

Anointing of the Sick 

Call parish office 

360-482-3190 

Emergency phone number 

for Fr. Charles:  

360-451-7040  

Deadline for items placed in 
the bulletin 

Wednesday noon 
phm.twosaints@gmail.com 

Baptism, Marriage, Other Services, Scheduling Appointments with Father Banduku:    
Know someone who is no longer attending Mass?  Do you need home Communion?  

Call the office at 360-482-3190 to schedule a time. 

  WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
STEWARDSHIP - GOD GIVES IT ALL  

THEN CALLS US TO SHARE 

Collection Dates (2018) Collected 

St. Johnôs  

  11/3 - 5 p.m. 
  11/4 - 8 a.m.  

 

 

 

St. Josephôs   

  11/4 - 9:45 a.m. 

 

 

Online Giving 

        St. Johnôs         St. Josephôs 
July   $405.00  $465.00 
June  $375.00  $540.00 
May  $250.00  $340.00 
April  $175.00  $925.00 
March  $470.00  $370.00 
February   $460.00  $280.00 
January    $325.00  $320.00 

Posada begins on Dec. 16 and ends Dec. 24 at  
St. Joseph from 7-9 p.m. each evening.  Rosary and  
refreshments each night.  Signup sheet for volunteers to 
host one of the dates will be  
available on Sunday the 18th.  All 
are welcome ï Please join us. 
 
Posada comienza el 16 de diciem-
bre y finaliza el 24 de diciembre 
en St. Joseph de 7 a 9 p.m. cada 
tarde. Rosario y refrescos cada 
noche. La hoja de inscripci·n para voluntarios para ser 
anfitri·n de una de las fechas estar§ disponible el domin-
go 18. Todo es bienvenido - Por favor ¼nete a nosotros. 

Thank you to all who have 
returned their Parish  
Stewardship commitment 
card. I ask everyone else to 
prayerfully evaluate their  
giving to the parish and  
community. After praying, 
please fill out a commitment 
card and return it as soon as 
possible. How will you know 
whether you have pledged the 
right amount?  You will feel 
comfortable and at peace with 
the size of your gift. 

Your Input is Needed 
   The Knights of Columbus are trying to have a 
monthly Family Night. This not just for Knights 
but for everyone in the Parish.  The idea is to 
have some prayer time, something to reflect on 
and then the mandatory eating of good food. 
   We have not been able to settle on a day of 
the week which doesn't conflict with other meet-
ings and classes.  Please tell Dana Smith, Grand 
Knight or Marty Kimbrel, Deputy Grand Knight or 
Francisco Garcia, Program Director what evening 
would work for you and we will try again to gath-
er once a month starting in January. God Bless 
and thank you! 
 
   Los Caballeros de Col·n est§n tratando de ten-
er una noche familiar mensual. Esto no solo para 
los caballeros sino para cualquier persona en la 
parroquia.  La idea es tener un tiempo de 
oraci·n, algo para reflexionar y luego comer de 
buena comida. 
  No hemos podido establecer un d²a de la sema-
na que no entre en conflicto con otras reuniones 
y clases.  D²gale a Dana Smith, Gran Caballero o 
Marty Kimbrel, Diputado Gran Caballero o Fran-
cisco Garc²a, Director de Programa Qu® noche te 
funcionar²a y volveremos a intentar reunirnos 
una vez al mes a partir de enero. áDios te bendi-
ga y gracias! 

We, at St. Joseph's, are grateful to John Anderson 
for the generous donation of six beautiful, new 
bronze vases in memory of Frank and Judy McPhee 
and Silvia and James McCrary. 

From The Most Rev. Eusebio Elizondo, Auxiliary 
Bishop of Seattle: 
  In the last two weeks, thousands of people from Central 
America, many from Honduras, have fled their home 
countries with a plan to migrate to safety and security in 
this country.  Beyond the headlines, border security  
concerns and political statements though, are thousands 
of our sisters and brothers simply trying to escape  
danger and poverty in search of a better life.   
 

  As Catholics . . . We have an opportunity to respond by 
being informed, providing assistance, and importantly, 
offering prayer for all involved.   
Please take a few minutes to review the bulletin insert  
and visit WACatholics.org/immigration-support for 
more details.    


